
March 1, 2017

Coaches / Team Managers;

We are a few days away from the Loudoun Soccer College Showcase and are excited for a great weekend of soccer! 
Enclosed are some reminders and final details.

 There are a few parking restrictions at various sites: Loudoun Sports Park-limited all weekend. Our staff will direct 
you to the Bolen Park and Ride lot that is adjacent to the park. There is a gate between the properties that will be 
open and marked, and handicap parking close to the field is available. EC Lawrence Park- there is overflow parking 
next to the playground but please do not park on Route 28. Word of Grace-parking only allowed in lot, along the 
street, and adjacent deli lot. Do not park in front of the church or in the lots across the street. Enter only through the
main gate and please do not hop the fence.

 There will be limited warm-up space at most facilities in between fields and along the end lines, so please plan 
accordingly. If you are playing at the Loudoun Sports Park, you will be able to warm-up at the grass field next to the 
game fields.

 Directions to all facilities can be found here. 

 Team managers should arrive 30 minutes before kickoff at the field. A field marshall will check the game card (max 
of 18 players). Please have all player and team official cards with you at all games.

 We will be hosting Men's and Women's College Exhibition games on Saturday evening at Loudoun Sports Park. On 
the Men's side, Longwood will play Binghamton and the Women's game will feature Bucknell taking on Towson. Both
games will kick off simultaneously at 7:00 PM and our concessions stand will be open with food and drinks available. 
We hope to see you there!

 We will be updating scores and standings as quickly as possible throughout the weekend here. 

 Trainers will be at every site ready to treat any and all injuries.

 Boston's Restaurant (42841 Creek View Plaza, Ashburn - a few miles from Loudoun Sports Park) will be showing EPL 
games on Saturday and offering 10% off if you mention the Loudoun Soccer College Showcase. Subway will be 
offering coupons for teams throughout the weekend. You can download the coupons here and feel free to share 
with your team.  

 Site Coordinators will be at every facility to assist with any issues. I can also be reached throughout the weekend at 
this email or by phone at 703-994-7019.

Thank you for being a part of the 2017 Loudoun Soccer College Showcase. Good luck with all your games and we look 
forward to seeing you this weekend.
 
Regards,
Dave Bucciero
Loudoun Soccer
Showcase Tournament Director
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